

Ms. Kimberly Rose 1500 NW 16th Avenue, #223 Gainesville, FL 32605

Dear Ms. Rose:

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I want to thank you for your service to the City of Gainesville and to its citizens during your tenure on the Gainesville/Alachua County Cultural Affairs Board.

Volunteers such as you, who are willing to dedicate their time and talents for public service, are never thanked enough. Your willingness to volunteer expresses your commitment to your community, and the City has been greatly rewarded by your service and support.

Although this letter may not adequately express our appreciation for your work on the Gainesville/Alachua County Cultural Affairs Board, it is sincere. Thank you and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Parle 07. Downey Paula M. DeLaney

Mayor

PMD:dlh

XC: Staff Liaison Coni Gesualdi - Box 30

P.01

06-08-1999 02:29PM FROM

TO

93342314 P.02

FILE #990118
June 28, 1999

Kimberly Rose

1500 NW 16 Avenue #223 Gainesville, FL 32605 (352) 335-0093

Mike Kubisek, Chair Cultural Affairs Board Division of Cultural Affairs City of Gainesville PO Box 490-30 Gainesville, PL 32601

June 8, 1999

Doar Mike:

It is with great regret that I must inform you of my resignation from the Cultural Affairs Ecard. I have decided to reduce my after-work activities for a few months to better balance and prioritize my time.

Being part of such a wonderful group of people who work so hard to support the arts has meant a great deal to me and I would like to reconsider re-joining the CAB some time next year if you have openings.

I appreciate your understanding at this time.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Rose

6

Post-it® Fax Note 7671	Date (0/9 pages pages	
To Devonia	From Joy	<u></u> .
Co./Dept.	co. DCA	
Phone #	Phone # 55 3 0	
Fax # 2021	Fax # 2146	